NEW FILING SYSTEMS (2011)
Status:



Ongoing

Jurisdiction:


Province wide

Body Responsible:

Information Management Division, Court Services

Description of Reform:
Effective January 1, 2011, Adult and Youth Court records moved to a case file filing system. This replaced the previous practice of filing by record type. A single case folder, based on the last 4 digits of the Information number, now exists for each case and its associated documents. This new system utilizes the new shelving system and end tab file folders, and is on a go-forward basis only.
